
 

 

 

Principal’s Report 

Wednesday, April 6, 2022 

 

1. Code ‘Green’ – what it means for us 

o Masks are recommended, no longer required 

o Maintaining cohorts – may change this for outdoor recesses 

o Restored partner and collaborative work between students, less emphasis on 

worksheets and booklets 

o Teachers are now able to book out of school field trips 

 

2. Grade 5 Farewell: The date is June 30th. The tentative plans are for: 

o An outing in the am 

o An outdoor family picnic from 11am – 12 pm  

o An afternoon dance party for the students 

Ms. Laurin Clark and I are still working on the details. She will share more information with the 

grade 5 families as the time comes closer.  

 

3. Mrs. MacFarlane has resumed teaching Grade 1. We are happy to welcome her back! 

 

4. Patrols continue to do a wonderful job.  

 

5. Bus evacuation: April 22  

 

6. Staffing  - retirements, new staff 

 

7. Growing and Learning Fair – April 27th  4:30 – 7:30 pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Lorilee Woelcke 

Principal 


